
 

 

   

 

 

  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact: ABDSM National Office 

        Phone: 630-686-9875 

        Email: info@abdsm.org 

 

   ABDSM 2020 DIPLOMATE EXAM 

   COVID-19 Impact on Exam Activities 

 

(LISLE, IL, March 16, 2020) The ABDSM 2020 exam window has been moved to 

September 6-20, 2020. 

The ABDSM has been closely monitoring updates and recommendations related to the 

spread of COVID-19, as well as the impact on Kryterion Testing Centers, which provides 

proctored exams at locations around the world.  

The ABDSM Board of Directors has decided to delay administration of the exam. The 

Board remains committed to providing a positive testing experience for all candidates 

and will continue to monitor the situation and advice from health officials should further 

changes to the exam window become necessary. 

No action is currently required. 

• ABDSM staff and Kryterion Testing Centers are working out the logistics of 

changing the examination window from May to September. 

• ABDSM staff will send you further communication later this week with the 

specific steps you should follow to reschedule your examination. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. Contact info@abdsm.org with any 

questions you may have. 

### 

  For all exam inquiries, please contact info@abdsm.org.  
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